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historical Pujol School en Santiage Road
on the first Friday of each month from
12:00 to 2:00 p.m. Plan to be there fora
board meeting and inferesting speakers,
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Plague Commitiee Report
by Pam Grender

After serving as Plagque
Committee Chair for the last five
years, [ have felt the need fo
review how far this project has
come and where we should
afternpt to go from here.

The twenty-first of twenty-four
plaques ready for installation
went up recently on a wall close
to the former Rancho California
runway. You may have caught
the article in the Californian about
the event. What was particularly
notable about this plague was the
whole process involved from
beginning to end. Some fime
ago, our Society was asked to
come up with ideas for new
projects and a list was formed
noting needed recognifion for the
former airport site. Anne Miller
noticed the item and procesded
to research all she could find
about the airport, from the airfield
groundbreaking day to when it all
ciosed down. She made a full,
formal report, which is available
in the library and museum and, |
suspect, through personal
arrangements with Anne. She
then presented me with a copy
along with suggested locations
for the plaque. There were still
challenges to be met: applying for
the grant to supply the money,
making sure the right information
made it on the plague, getting
permission to install it and then
making sure if went up. These
are duties |, personally, have
become very familiar with over
the last five years.

As a volunteer with the newly
formed Historical Society, it was

The Temecula
Historical Society’s
new meeting place:

The old Pujel School on
Santiago Road.

Come on the first Friday of |
each month for a business

mesting, followed by an |
interesting program.
May Program: Iongtime

resident Gene Knott will talk
about his memores of

Temecula and Murrieta.

my choice, five years ago, to form
a committee to help find locations
for plagues. | would like to
publicly thank those who have
served on that committee: Myra
Gonsalves, (who has also helped
with outside research, but is
unable to do so in the future),
Loretta and Maicolm Bamett,
Jimmy Moore, Roger Sannipoli,
Bonnie Reed, and Anne Miller.
You have all contributed
suggestions and ideas of where
to put these plagues.

Paul Price has recently
approached me also about the
possible identification of many
historical Indian sites in or near
Old Town. Personally, I'd like to
SE8E a large signboard
somewhere in Old Town, telling
our local Native American history
and mentioning some, if not all, of
these sites.

As chair, I've tzken a
critical look at what | feel this
project needs at this point in time.
With 24 bronze (continued inside)










